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8:30 AM - 3 :30 PM

JUNE 21 -  JULY 30*

M O N D AY  -  F R I D AY

* N O  S C H O O L  O N  J U L Y  5 T H

SUMMER VPK
AT THE

FORTY CARROTS PRESCHOOL

VPK is a voluntary program and if you are planning to take a family vacation, participate in other summer 

activities, maybe this option is not the right one for your family, as we expect for the child not to miss 

school. Attending our VPK program is a commitment, and we are required by the Office of Early Learning 

to have families sign an attendance contract.

Florida’s Voluntary Prekindergarten Education Program (VPK) is a 

free educational program that supports incoming kindergarten 

children. Children may participate in VPK the summer right before 

the school year in which the child is eligible for kindergarten. 

Our summer program will include 200 mandated instructional hours 

and we will only welcome 12 students in each of the 2 classrooms.  

• Obtaining registration voucher through the ELC (Online) 

• Complying with date of birth verification requirements 

• Complying with residential address verification requirements 

• Providing the child’s transportation, lunch, and daily snacks 

• Complying with the provider’s attendance contract, and other program policies 

• Complying with the program’s discipline and expulsion contract. 

If attending VPK free summer program parents are responsible for:

For more information about the VPK programs and the application process, please contact the Early 

Learning Coalition of Sarasota (ELC) at floridaearlylearning.com/vpk/floridas-vpk-program or by 

calling 941.556.1600. The application process is online.

TUITION: VPK - Free
Transitional Kindergarten - $1,800 


